673 Foxmere Terrace Greenwood, IN 46142 May 6, 2011

Dear Ms. Donaldson,

After much consideration I have decided to resign my ABE Intake Coordinator Position effective June 30, 2011.

I have had the opportunity to work with other educators across the State during the nearly twenty years that I have held this position. I will certainly miss the collaboration; however I feel that for personal reasons it is best that I resign the ABE Coordinator position at this time.

Sincerely,

Maney Strasbard
Nancy Stoddard